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Ref. №111 

19.10.2009 

To whom it may concern 
 

 

Dear colleagues! 

 

We ask you to be extremely wary about your relations with Sergey Pavlovich 

Yakunin, the head of YACONTO LLC. 

We hereby inform you that our company suffered significant losses as a result of 

our partnership with YACONTO Company; criminal proceedings were started against 

the company’s leaders. 

Here is the situation: our company signed a contract with YACONTO for 

services on certification of goods imported to Russia; after an analysis of documents 

received from YACONTO, the transport police directorate of Novorossiysk instituted 

criminal proceedings on forgery and embezzlement of other’s property (money). 

Be very careful in order to avoid similar situations. 

 

Respectfully yours, 

 

(Original document is in Russian.) 

 
Note: the Letter from SEA TRUST ltd (ref. №111 of 19.10.2009) containing disinformation was forged after 

the article “False investor from the OCEAN on vast plains of Russia” was published on www.yaconto.ru  

on 01.10.2009. This document is targeted against the activity of YACONTO LLC, which never signed any 

contracts with SEA TRUST ltd. It’s also no accident that this slanderous Letter from SEA TRUST ltd was 

simultaneously posted on a dozen provocative websites, including www.tuapse.ru, a few days prior to the visit 

of Russian Prime Minister Vladimir Putin to Volgodonsk city to the launch of the Second power unit of the 

Rostov nuclear power plant on 18.03.2010. This opposition still persists. 

(Website: www.yaconto.com) Sergey P. Yakunin, President of YACONTO LLC (Russia, Moscow) 
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